
Product Information
Scratch DJ Mixers  XS-8 · XS-4 · XS-3

The XS-8, XS-4 and XS-3 mixers are designed to offer affor-
dable mixing solutions for the performance-oriented 
scratch DJ.

The XS-8 represents the top of the affordable DJ tool line. 
It is a 2-channel scratch mixer that features a fully adju-
stable crossfader and channel fader curves, crossfader and 
channel fader reverse controls, a 3-band EQ, interfacing 
for external effects sends and returns, discrete level 
controls for stereo outputs, dedicated EQ controls for the 
mic input and more. The XS-8 is also part of the "Super 
Analog Series".

The XS-4 is designed as a 2-channel battle mixer with an 
uncluttered, logical control surface. It offers a 2-band EQ 
and more sophisticated audio interfacing than the XS-3, 
including master outputs on balanced XLR jacks. The XS-4 
offers all the features and ergonomic design desired for 
serious scratch DJing with the sound quality and reliability 

for which TASCAM is well known. The XS-4 is the first 
product that is represented in Tascam’s new “Super Analog 
Series” of DJ tools, which signifies the excellent audio 
quality offered by these products.

The XS-3 is an affordable two-channel mixer designed for a 
wide variety of DJ environments. It offers three-band EQ, a 
host of inputs and outputs including line and phono inputs 
on each each channel, balanced and unbalanced master 
outputs, a recording output, an effects input, a mic input, 
crossfader start capabilities, adjustable crossfader curve 
selection and a crossfader reverse control. 

For additional information on the XS-Series mixers and 
other Tascam products, please visit  www.tascam-
europe.com or www.tascam.de.
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XS-8 main features
• Advanced two-channel “Super Analog Series“ scratch DJ mixer

• Four stereo inputs (two RIAA-phono, two line)

• Session input, Mic input 

• Seperate external stereo input 

• 3-band EQ per channel

• Channel balance controls

• Channel cut switches

• Crossfader reverse with adjustable crossfader and channel 
fader curves 

• Program reverse

• External effects send/return

• Two footswitch inputs

• Balanced XLR and unbalanced RCA master outputs with sepa-
rate level controls

• Record output

• Replaceable channel faders and crossfader

XS-4 main features
• Two-channel “Super Analog Series“ scratch DJ mixer

• Four stereo inputs (two RIAA-phono, two line) 

• Seperate external stereo line input, Mic input

• 2-band EQ per channel

• Crossfader reverse with adjustable crossfader curve

• Balanced XLR and unbalanced RCA master outputs with sepa-
rate level controls 

• Record output

• Replaceable channel faders and crossfader

XS-3 main features
• Two-channel multipurpose DJ mixer

• Four stereo inputs (two RIAA-phono, two line)

• Mic input 

• 3-band EQ per channel

• External effects send/return

• Crossfader start and crossfader reverse with adjustable crossf-
ader curve

• Balanced 6.3-mm TRS and unbalanced RCA master outputs

• Record output

• Replaceable crossfader
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